



## Dear Parent/Carer,

It is wonderful to have the children back in school and thank you again for all your support in what has been a very different start to the academic year.

With this week being our first week of school, we are introducing a weekly survey starting today which will provide an opportunity for you to let us know how you and your child(ren) are feeling, how things are going and identify areas where we can provide further support.

Here is the first of the surveys <a href="https://edurio.com/poll/nfzSOo">https://edurio.com/poll/nfzSOo</a> (a new link sent to you every Wednesday for the next few weeks) which will only take 3 minutes to complete and I would love to hear from you before 3pm today when the survey will close.

As a reminder, all of our letters are being sent via MarvellousMe and are being uploaded on to the website. Please make sure you are signed up to ensure you have all of the information you need. Our latest safe return information can also be found on our website. I do appreciate that these continue to be uncertain and anxious times so should you have any questions or concerns do please not hesitate to get in touch.

Thank you,

Mrs K M Bentley Headteacher